
Introducing the 2021–2022 PW/Horizons Bible study

Tamar, Rahab, Ruth, Bathsheba, and Mary—Matthew names these women for a reason. How might Jesus have
heard the stories of his grandmothers? What might the young Jesus have felt as he heard about his family?

What might the stories of these women have added to his sense of identity, as part of a particular family in a 
particular time and place?

Have you thought about Jesus’ grandmothers? What can these Grandmothers-of-the-Faith teach us? eir stories
will lead us into the gospel, the good news about Jesus Christ. By exploring these stories together, we will have a
richer idea of what the good news is.

Merryl Blair teaches at Stirling eological School in Melbourne, Victoria, Australia, and is active in the worldwide
ministry of women of faith.

Bible study, supplemental materials and other helps!
e following resources will be available in the spring and summer of 2021.

English
Ecumenical
Companion DVD
Workshop for Leaders
Large print
Spanish 
Audio edition
Pendant/charm
Promotional poster/flier
Blogs
Bible Study resources in Horizons magazine
And more!

To preorder, order or learn more, visit www.presbyterianwomen.org/shop or 
call 800/533-4371 (Monday–Friday, 9 AM to 5 PM, eST). 

Horizons isn’t just a Bible study, Horizons is a magazine too!
In fact, current Horizons magazine subscribers receive the 2021–2022 PW/Horizons Bible
study in March 2021. Subscribe by April 1, 2021, and you will, too! 

Call toll-free 866/802-3635 or visit www.presbyterianwomen.org/horizons!
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